
From: Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Friday, June 10, 2016 1:17 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: CPR

Will do

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jun 10, 2016, at 9:15 AM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

>

> I will check on [REDACTED] with JE if they have time on Wednesday. Let me know when you hear back from [REDACTED] please..

>

>> On Jun 10, 2016, at 6:54 AM, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

>>

>> Ok. I spoke to [REDACTED] yesterday and they didn't have anything available this week. I will email her this morning and have her check for any cancellations this wed morning that we could slide into. [REDACTED] will not be home from San Francisco until later in the day on Wednesday and not able to attend a morning session. Does this make you/jeffrey want to look at another date?. If Wednesday works for training do we change [REDACTED] ticket to come back on Tuesday? And ok on [REDACTED].

>>

>> Sent from my iPhone

>>

>>> On Jun 9, 2016, at 10:59 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

>>>

>>> Jeffrey said Wednesday would be ok too if the company could do it. Preferably in the morning.

>>> The attendance is mandatory for all the girls except for [REDACTED] (if she has to be at work). [REDACTED] got back to me, she is still in New York.

>>> Thanks Lesley!

>>>

>>>> On Jun 9, 2016, at 4:46 PM, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]> wrote:

>>>>

>>>> I cancelled Monday's appt. They have nothing available on Tuesday

>>>> Please let me know as soon as possible a span of dates so we can

>>>> get this rebooked. I told them to hold on to the deposit check

>>>> that was sent today.

>>>>

>>>>> On Jun 9, 2016, at 4:15 PM, [REDACTED] <[REDACTED]> wrote:

>>>>>

>>>>> Let's try to find another day/time when [REDACTED] can attend please.

>>>>> Thank you!

>>>>>

>>>>>> On Jun 9, 2016, at 3:46 PM, Lesley Groff <[REDACTED]>

>>>>>> wrote=

>>>>>>

>>>>>> Hi [REDACTED]...so far I have YES from:

>>>>>>

>>>>>> [REDACTED]

